Paul Davis

On March 18, 2025, Melanie Sandoval (NMED Industrial Waste Team Leader/UIC Coordinator)
responded to the following question I had asked: I assume you will be reviewing records and reports
and not drilling new boreholes/wells. Is that correct?

Her response was: "Yes, that is correct."

However, in your public meeting on February 12, 2025 (slide 21), you state that you will be drilling
above and below the powerplant. Please explain this apparent contradiction. What changed and who
changed it?



